

CONGRATULATIONS!

Dear Carlos De Cepedes,

Congratulations on your *Inspiration award!* Your hard work and dedication is recognized by not only 3M but Accent Distributing as well. These types of achievements don't come easy; it takes endless hours, focused investment strategies (sales/marketing), and the ability to navigate quickly as changes occur with your customers.

Your company continues to display professionalism with partners like ourselves and the various different types of customers that you serve daily.

We look forward to a successful 2022 and beyond. We truly do appreciate your team and our ability to partner with companies like yours! If there is anything our team can do to help you reach your goals this year – give us a call, text, or email!

Warm Regards,

Shawn Cabral

General Manager - Accent Distributing